Yet Another Biglaw Firm
Delays Its Reopening Without
Announcing A New Return Date

“One by one, firms both small and large have been forced to
revise their return-to-office plans due to COVID-19's hyper-
contagious Delta variant. Many firms that once hoped to host
reopenings en masse post-Labor Day found themselves rolling
those plans back to an October date. Now with October,”
reports Staci Zaretsky in Above The Law.

“Loeb & Loeb, ranked 99th in the most recent Am Law 100, with
$385,271,000 gross revenue in 2020, is the latest firm to
follow this model. The firm’s original reopening plan was
quite accomodating for associates and staff, recognizing that
flexibility is key to work/life balance. The firm planned to
begin the second phase of its return.”

Read the article.
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